Jamieson PAC General Meeting Dec 1, 2021

Minutes

In Attendance

PAC Executives

Kathy Tran	Cindy Ling	Lily Cheng
Edwin Lee	Natasha Miladinovic	Ginny Chiu
Janice Yip	Lena Ling	Kaori Aleksic

General Members

Olivia Lau, Grace Hoffert, Kitty Liang, Michelle Leung

Call to Order

Kathy Tran called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm.

Land acknowledgement (Natasha Miladinovic)

Approval of Agenda

Lily motions to approve agenda, seconded by Cindy, motion carried.

Approval of previous general minutes – Oct 27, 2021

Edwin motions to approve minutes, seconded by Cindy, motion carried.

Chair's Report: Kathy Tran

- It's been a guiet November, we had a plant and meat fundraiser, thanks to Cindy and Itti
- Planning is underway for the teacher lunch and the lunch will be catered by Crème de la Crumb; thanks to Grace for helping serve lunch
- Guidance on in person meetings and we may be able to do so in the New Year
- Traffic is still a concern. There may be possibility to approach DPAC to bring forward to the city
- Meeting time for PAC meeting may need to be reviewed

Principal's Report: Natasha Miladinovic

- PJ day was today and was fun for staff and students
- Edge Imaging- we will sign the contract for another year
- Poppy collection raised over \$800
- Thanks to PAC we ordered 22 iPADs, so we have 1 iPAD for every class

- Ordering a laptop cart; we have additional 14 laptops and also have received new Dell computers (replaced old computers from our school – no additional cost), so we will have 2 carts (Lena – SET BC - ended up having surplus and brought laptops for Jamieson)
- Saleema Noon has been booked for May
- We have interest for a seniors boys basketball team
- CBC music challenge submitted by Mr. Colpitts
- COVID update with daily health checks need to be done daily; students cannot attend school for 14 days after international travel
- Sock drive has started it promotes great social responsibility
- Traffic frustrating when people continue to break the rules; Natasha will touch base with school safety team and they will be visiting our school again. This will occur on a regular basis as we are on their list
- Thanks to our PAC for the fundraisers and for putting on a staff lunch

Treasurer's Report: Edwin Lee

- Very little activity in Nov
- Plant sales money coming in and money going out to purchase grad hoodies

New Business

- DPAC "Transparent Planning" Motion
 - Presenting as a whole voted on a motion to present to VSB on school closures.
 They wanted more transparency on how the decisions are made, with city planning and other variables. This motion voted for VSB to have more transparency.
 - A lot of engaged and interested people at this meeting
- Hot Lunch will start in the New Year
 - Thur and Fridays (to start)

Adjournment

Edwin motions to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Janice, meeting adjourned at 7:24pm.